REPORT OF THE UNIFORM COMMERCIAL CODE COMMITTEE
OCTOBER 7, 2017 COUNCIL MEETING

The UCC Committee does not require a budget.

With respect to programming, there are amendments to Articles 1,3 and 9 being proposed,

which | will review and monitor. As the proposals crystalize, | will be pleased to circulate a
description and analysis of the proposal.

Darrell Pierce
Chair



